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Pursuant to Section 21-2-5 of the 2019 Detroit City Code, “Effects of projects on districts,” the , 
Detroit Historic District Commission, at their Regular Meeting on Wednesday, July 10, 2024, 
completed an advisory review for a proposed physical development project referred to it by the 
Mayor’s Office. The project, located generally south and west of the Ste. Anne’s Parish Complex 
Historic District (as described in Section 21-2-165), includes an expansion of the Ambassador Bridge 
customs plaza and related improvements, including screening walls to serve as a visual buffer along 
the west side of St. Anne Street and the south side of West Lafayette. Additional landscaping and trees 
are also included in this buffer zone. 
 
After review, the Detroit Historic District Commission has determined that the proposed physical 
development project will not have a demonstrable effect on the Ste. Anne’s Parish Complex Historic 
District. 


